
We are changing to serve you better! 

If you have been to our website before, you will already have noticed a big change! 

With the help of the kind folks at WEBtech, we have completely redesigned our 

website. 

You will notice that the paint isn't quite dry in some areas yet, so please excuse us as 

we put the finishing touches on some of our new sections! 

New Auction Gallery! 
We have a brand new auction gallery, offering viewers the ability to look at photos of 

items in brand new ways: 

 view only those items in that particular auction 

 search by category 

 search by keyword 

The new auction gallery also allows you to print off a summary list of items for sale, 

and an easier way to submit absentee bids. 
 

New Articles and Auction Tips! 
We have added several new articles, including several informative tips and tricks that 

will help you make the most of the auction experience. 

 

New Services Section! 
Over the next few weeks we will be providing you with more information on exactly 

what services we offer... stay tuned! 

As always, we want to hear what you think! Drop us a line using our Contact 

Us page. 

 

 


